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Newsletter No. 11 

24th November 2023 

Dates for the Diary 

November 

Sunday 3rd Christingle Service in Church (4pm) 

Tues 12th Year 3 & 4 Production 

Wed 13th Whole School Theatre Trip 

Thurs 14th Reception Nativity 9.15am 

Frid 15th PTA Santa’s Grotto 

 School Disco 

Tues 19th Community Worship 

 Term Ends 
 

Congratulations 
Well done Year 6 for passing their Sports Leader 
training this week.  Next term children will be 
selected to put their new skills in action and lead 
some activities for the younger children at 
lunchtimes.   

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP THIS MONTH IS 
CHRISTMAS. 

 

 

LATE COLLECTIONS 
Can we please remind parents that children 
should be collected from school at 3.30 pm 
promptly.  Children who are continually 
collected late at the end of the school day will 
be taken to wrap and parents will be charged for 
the session. 

IS MY CHILD WELL ENOUGH TO GO TO SCHOOL? 

Please see below link from the Government. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-

for-

school/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdeliv

ery 

 
 
 
 
 
   
 

KURLING & BOCCIA FESTIVAL 

Last Monday we took 41 children to play Boccia and 

Kurling at Guilsborough Secondary.  We learnt how to aim 

and balance our power in our bowls in order to hit a range 

of targets.  The children split off in groups and played lots 

of different games to practice their skills and were very 

well supported by the Year 9 and 10 Sports Leaders.  A 

good time was had by all. 

    

 
 

 

 

RECEPTION 2024 SCHOOL PLACES 

 The application window for the September 2024 

Reception places is open.  If your child is due to start school 

in September 2024 please ensure you have submitted an 

application. I would recommend that this is completed 

before Christmas as its one less job to do for next year.  

Some years we are oversubscribed so it is crucial for you to 

complete this by 15th January 2024.   

https://www.westnorthants.gov.uk/primary-school-

places/apply-primary-school-place 

Parents will be notified of their allocation on 16th April 

2024. 

 

 MONTHLY VALUE STARS AWARDS – FORGIVENESS  
 

Rec – Rose 

Year 1 - Holly 

Year 2 - Lawrence 

Year 3 - Freya F 

Year 4 - Tilly 

Year 5 - Pippa 
Year 6 -Summer 
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